
SIVANATH SASTRI COLLEGE 
ADMISSIONS 2025 

PHYSICAL VERIFICATION FOR MOPUP AND MOPUP UPGRADE ROUND 
ADMISSIONS 

 

As per the terms of G.O. No. 710-Edn(CS)/10M-95/14 dated 25.9.2025, of the Education 
Department, Government of West Bengal, it is hereby notified that verification of 
students admitted in mop-up and mop-up upgrade rounds will be carried out on 
9.10.2025 and 10.10.2025.  

All students, irrespective of their Course and Department, who are yet to be verified, are 
to report to the College gate at 8 AM positively. Documents required for physical 
verification shall be the same as those required for previous rounds of physical 
verification. These have been specified in previous notifications relating to physical 
verification.  

Students are to furnish two copies of their application form, duly signed by themselves 
and their parent/guardian, at the College gate in order to gain entry. They will then 
proceed to the area outside the Staff Room (1st Floor) and await further instructions.  

No student will be allowed into the College after 10 AM. Parents will not be allowed into 
the College except in the case of Divyangan/Differently-Abled students and students 
who are injured and/or unwell.  

If any student fails to get her documents verified within the College hours (11:30 AM) of 
10.10.2025, her admission is liable to be cancelled. The College will not bear any 
responsibility for cancellations due to this reason. No verification work will be carried 
out after the College hours under any circumstances.  

Students who are verified by 10.10.2025 would be required to join classes on the date of 
reopening of the College after Puja vacations i.e. 29.10.2025. The College timings are 
from 6:15 AM and students are required to arrive on time for their classes. Students will 
be onboarded into their respective Departmental WhatsApp groups by their Heads of 
Department/Coordinators and further instructions, including routine, etc. will be 
shared there.  



Furthermore, under the terms of the aforementioned G.O., the College will receive 
applications for admission in standalone mode for students who could not take 
admission through the Central Admission Portal. This will be done on or after 11.10.2025. 
The exact date and modalities of the standalone application process will be notified 
separately.  

 

Dated: 26.9.2025  

 

By Order  

Principal  

 


